
From: Sarah Arnold  
Sent: 08 March 2022 09:25 
To: Planning 
Subject: Objection 2022/0419/T 
 
Dear Planners, 
 
I wish to seriously object to the proposals to remove the beautiful London 
Plane trees at 4 Doughty Mews. 
 
We all know they are of benefit to the environment and a benefit for the 
children in the local school. 
 
The damage is minor and non urgent to fix.As a local person I would be very 
aggrieved to see them go. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Sarah Arnold 
 
 


